WANSFORD PARISH COUNCIL
COMMUNITY INFRASTRUCTURE LEVY


Wansford Parish Council respectfully informs its parishioners that it has not been in receipt of a Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) for the financial year 2020/2021 and consequently it has made no expenditure against such a levy in this respect.
Wansford Parish Council’s payments against our Community Infrastructure Levy for 2019/2020 were as follows:
13/7/20 R Priest (for restarting the village pump            £1171.00
26/10/20 RS Components for speed sign clips                £162.96
9/11/20    Elan City Speed Sign                                     £2125.00
17/11/21  Leander Architects for village signposts         £2774.00
Total expenditure as at 31/12/21                                    £6,232.96

Income from the Community Infrastructure Levy for 2019/2020 was £5717.51

What is a Community Infrastructure Levy?  It is a levy that local authorities can choose to charge on new developments in their area.  The money should be used to support development by funding infrastructure that the council, local community and neighbourhoods want.

Marie Lewis
Wansford Parish Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer
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